
Who can be involved?
We are looking for 24 people from both Afghanistan and the Congo to join the Community
Advisory Group. This group will help identify:

Maternal and child healthneeds of the community
Barriers experienced accessing maternal and child health services
What would help the community to have better access to maternal and child health services

 How does it work?
The Community Advisory Group will commence in September, 2024. 
Each meeting will take 2 hours. Either 9:30AM – 11:30AM or 12:30PM to 2:30PM. 

Members of the Advisory Group will be paid $70 for each meeting attended. 
Childcare will be provided on the meeting days
Interpreters will be provided if needed
In person meetings will be held at African House, on: 

Wednesday 18th September
Wednesday 23rd October
Wednesday 6th November
Wednesday 27th November 

Expressions Of Interest Close Friday, September 13 2024

The Greater Shepparton Foundation and Greater Shepparton City Council wants
to understand how they can improve the Maternal and Child Health Services for

Afghan and Congolese families.

Please email katie@greatershepparton.foundation to
express interest or for more information

Greater Shepparton 
Healthy Child Co-Design 

We want to know what is important to you!

Funding Partners


